
 

22nd November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are now finally in a position to provide you with the arrangements regarding our relocation to 
our new site within Darwen. We would firstly like to thank you for your patience regarding this 
process, but we know how wonderful this new provision will be for our students and their families 
into the future.  
 
School will close to students for the Christmas holidays at 2:50pm on Wednesday 15th December 
2021 and will re-open to students on Monday 10th January 2022, this period takes into account 
the already planned Christmas holidays and the required INSET days to relocate the school and 
train the staff within the health and safety aspects of the building.  
 
SEN transport will be told of this and will be in touch if your drop off/pick up times require any 
adjustment. We will also provide further detail closer to the end of term regarding the relocation 
and the transition plans for students.  
 
We truly appreciate all your support within this matter, if you have any further questions, please 
don't hesitate to contact school.  
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
Lidia Gardner 
Headteacher 
 


